
Project Violet Requests for Change – R22 
 

Short title Clarify the relationship between national and regional gender 

justice hubs 
 

Identifying 
number 

R22 

Request for 
action by 

Women’s Justice Hubs; Faith and Society Team 

Text of request 
 
 

It is important to have clarification on the relationship between 
national and regional hubs and some joined-up thinking. At a 
minimum, the national gender justice hub should be made up of 
people working on gender/women’s justice within the Associations, 
and local and national agendas need to be linked up. 
 
The requests for change are: 
 

• Faith and Society Team identify people working on gender 
issues across the Associations 
 

• Funding to be made available for a gathering of national and 
Association hubs 
 

• A facilitated conversation led by the Faith and Society Team 
with appropriate representation from the Associations 

 
See also R24 

Relevant co-
researcher 
reports 

Reflections on developing a London Baptist Women’s Justice Hub 

Relevant 
Theological 
Reflections 

Group 2 

Location on 
Requests Map 

Ways of working – Regional Justice Hubs and National Enabler role 

 
Agreed at the Project Violet Co-researchers conference on 17 April 2024. 
 


